
PUBLIC NOTICE: 

RIHOUSING PROJECT-BASED VOUCHER PROGRAM 
WAITING LIST PORTAL OPENING 

RIHousing is pleased to announce the opening of a Project-Based Voucher (PBV) Program Wait List 
for Rockville Mill. 

Applicants will be able to apply electronically through the Centralized Wait List (CWL) online 
application portal, accessible at www.waitlistcentralri.com. The waiting list will be available beginning 
Monday, April 22, 2024 at 12:01 a.m. and will remain open indefinitely. Applications that are mailed, 
faxed, e-mailed, or hand delivered will not be processed. Applicants requiring assistance completing 
an application may contact RIHousing at 844-459-3600 or via email at waitlist@rihousing.com. To 
request a reasonable accommodation in order to complete an application, please call 401-457-1288. 
Applicants may also contact RIHousing via TTY at 401-450-1394. 

Applicants will be placed on the waiting list based on the date and time that they apply and any 
selection preferences established by the development. More information on both income limits and 
selection preferences is available at on the CWL. 

Existing applicants may also submit an application using their existing account and should not 
submit a new application to RIHousing as duplicate applications will be automatically rejected. 

For assistance accessing or creating your account, please contact RIHousing as directed 
above. 

RIHousing will not discriminate on the basis of race, color, sex, religion, creed, nationality 
or ethnic origin, age, family or marital status, sexual orientation, handicap or disability, deny 
any family or individual the opportunity to apply for, or receive assistance under the 
Housing Choice Voucher Program. 
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